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I oppose SB 408. I view it as another attempt to centralize authority and control, and 

that, in my opinion was precisely what led to bad outcomes in the COVID era.  The 

doctors who managed to evade controls and provide early treatment via 

hydroxychloroquine, ivermectin, and other drugs were demonized in the press and 

professional circles, yet their outcomes were demonstrably better than the standard 

of care pushed by the CDC and other medical authorities.  At least a quarter of the 

population knows this, and in our minds the CDC (and by extension, OHA) are 

thoroughly discredited by their willingness to put pharmaceutical profits before patient 

welfare. 


